
 

 

 

 
Do you consider yourself a friend of the Earth? This club will focus on recycling and re-

purposing in order to help our planet. We will be making useful items out of collected and 

recycled materials. We are as concerned with our local environment as we are with the world at 

large and will be learning how we can make a positive impact on our environment. We will also be 

collecting ink cartridges, water bottles and other items to save our lovely planet.  We will take 

walking trips on occasion on Adelaide Avenue to enjoy the sights and sounds of nature. 

5th -8th graders are welcome to join 

We will meet in the Middle School Music Room on Thursdays beginning on October 8 from 3-

3:30. 

Meeting dates for 2015 are as follows (dates for 2016 will be supplied to the students at our 

meeting) 

 October 8 

 October 15 

 October 22 

 October 29 

 November 5 

 November 12 

 November 19 

 December 3 

 December 10 

 December 17 
 

 

I give my child permission to participate in the Environmental Club- please return to Mrs. 

Primavera 

Student Name_______________________________________________________ 

Parent or Guardian Signature___________________________________________ 

Contact # during the day_______________________________________________  

Parent or Guardian email________________________________________________    


